

Fw: Sign Ordinance # 416-47 Part D
Sun 4/6/2025 3:55 PM
From: Thomas Papaleo <TPapaleo@riveredgenj.org>
To: Chris Caslin <CCaslin@riveredgenj.org>; Edwin Alter <EAlter@riveredgenj.org>; Marina Stinely <mstinely@cgajlaw.com>
Cc: Lissette Aportela <LAportela@riveredgenj.org>; Lissa Montisanokoen <LMontisanokoen@riveredgenj.org>; Anne Dodd <ADodd@riveredgenj.org>; Stephen Depken <SDepken@riveredgenj.org>; Art DeRosa <ADeRosa@riveredgenj.org>; Tom Behrens (wk) <tb@burgis.com>

Chris, Edwin and Marina,
        Below is an email that I am forwarding to the LUB for their consideration.   The request comes from our businesses in regards to our signage ordinance.   Please see both the attachment and the text below in this regard.   Please schedule it, if possible, for the next meeting of the LUB, so that the LUB can consider the request and make recommendation to the council which may recommend against the request, for the request, or perhaps a different modification to our signage ordinance.    It is my hope that Tom Behrens, Stephen Depken, and Art DeRosa might offer thoughts on this prior to the discussion, if possible, to guide the LUB in its deliberation.
         

Sincerely,
Thomas Papaleo
Mayor of River Edge


From: WOB Lingerie <woblingerie@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 1:10 PM
To: Thomas Papaleo <TPapaleo@riveredgenj.org>
Subject: Sign Ordinance # 416-47 Part D 
 
Dear Mayor Papaleo--

Happy Monday morning to you.   As mentioned a week ago, I visited many River Edge businesses over the past week to get a fair consensus as to what business owners would need --pertaining to interior window signage (please see attachment).  

For a business to stay vibrant by attracting customers, we are asking for a modification of 75-80% of square window footage.  Many store windows are rather large, thereby a 2 foot height limit would leave any window bare and make a business appear to look out of business.  Most stores can not put merchandise in their windows because the intense sunlight oxidizes and destroys them.  Our posters also keep sunlight out which helps keep cooling costs down which is also  good for the environment.

Please let me know how you feel about this modification.  Having had a store in River Edge for almost 44 years, I haven't been aware of the window sign ordinance, nor have I ever been approached by anyone about it.  None of the business owners feel there is any harm being done to the community but are open to any suggestions you may have to satisfy the businesses and town's needs.

Thank you so much for your patience and understanding---

Paul Haber
WOB Lingerie
920 Kinderkamack Rd.
River Edge NJ, 07661
201-265-6116

